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FEBRUARY 2025 

Ladies— 

We have quite a few opportunities for you to engage 
with your Covenant sisters this month.  We would love 
for you to join us at one of our many Bible studies, 
young mom events, or mentoring relationship 
opportunities.  And, we want to invite you to  our 
upcoming Missionary Coffee at the end of the month 
during GMC. You can read more about the Missionary 
Coffee in this newsletter on page 6 and 7.  Even if your 
schedule does not allow you to attend the Missionary 
Coffee would you consider joining us in providing 
encouragement cards for the missionaries. The following 
are some details about the cards: 

We collect encouraging notes for our women 
missionaries to let them know that we are praying 
for them. The letter/card is not addressed to a 
particular missionary; instead, we collect “generic” 
letters/cards and then divide them amongst the 
missionaries. Each year the missionaries have 
expressed to us that these cards/letters have been 
a great source of encouragement to them. These 
letters/cards can be dropped off in the Women’s 
Ministry Office, A 106, through February 24th. 

We look forward to engaging with you this month 
through the various opportunities.  

 

Kristie 
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Women’s In Town Retreat 
 

This year’s In Town Retreat theme was: By Design with 
our focus being the One Thread of Scripture. We had 
over 200 women register to attend this retreat which 
was led by Meaghan May. Meagan unpacked for us a 
Biblical picture of what it means to be apart of the One 
Story of Redemption. We walked through the “WHAT” 
of the covenant thread, the “So What” of our calling as 
those united to God and each other, and then finished 
with the “Now What?” Our breakout sessions 
continued with our By Design theme as they tackled 
forgiveness & reconciliation, redemption, parenting, 
prayer, and salvation and much more. Our times of 
worship focused our attention on our great God and 
how he is the one who keeps us faithful. The weekend 
was a wonderful time of 
worship, study in the word, 
and fellowship with our 
sisters. 
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All audio from the 

retreat key note 

speaker and breakout 

session is available on 

the Briarwood website. 

CLICK HERE 

https://subsplash.com/u/briarwoodpresbyterianchurchalabama/media/l/khjg92n-womens-in-town-retreat-2025
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The In Town Retreat could not have happened without the following: 
 

· Meaghan May teaching our 3 main sessions 
· The 5 session leaders/speakers who spoke Saturday during the breakout sessions: Cierra Bragan, Amanda 

Leon, Joy Moore, Vicki Portis and Linda Smedley 
· Hannah Brennan and Elizabeth Jordan leading us in worship  
· Sherri Blahnik for our lunch 
· Christian Terrell and Rebecca Galbreath for the Retreat graphics 
· The AV team and Facilities Team 
· The Women’s Leadership Team 
· The numerous volunteers who served on the prayer team, check-in team, and set up team. 
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We would like to ask that you write an encouragement card with a favorite verse or 

two for our visiting missionaries.   

 

The cards will be general in nature – please do not address them to a specific 

missionary.  We do ask, as you write the card, that you pray for the missionary that will 

receive your card of encouragement.  Our office will collect the cards and then we will 

divide them amongst all the women missionaries who can join us for the Missionary 

Coffee. 

  

Along with the cards, we will provide each missionary with a gift card for them to make 

purchases of items that are needed. 

  

Please drop all cards off in the Women’s Ministry Office (A106)  

between February 3rd – 24th.  
  

Nursery will be available for the Missionary Coffee with reservations: 

briarwood.org/nursery 

Women’s Missionary Coffee 
 

We need your help! 

https://briarwood.org/ministries/nursery/
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 The team members are in the process of raising funds for this Mission Trip to Greece.  Each 

member is raising $3000. If you would like to make a financial contribution to an individual on 

the team or to the team as a whole, please make checks out to Briarwood Presbyterian Church 

and in the notes line of your check list the individual’s name or the Greece team.  Checks need 

to be turned in to the Women’s Ministry office to be processed properly for the trip. 

Thank you for any financial support and for your prayer support. 
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Just like the Greece team, the Germany team is in the process of raising funds for this Mission Trip to 

Germany.  Each member is raising $3000. If you would like to make a financial contribution to an indi-

vidual on the team or to the team as a whole, please make checks out to Briarwood Presbyterian 

Church and in the notes line of your check list the individual’s name or the Germany team.  Checks 

need to be turned in to the Women’s Ministry office to be processed properly for the trip. 

Thank you for any financial support and for your prayer support. 
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Briarwood Women Tumblers—

Now Available.  

 

Stay Hydrated in style with our 
Briarwood Women tumblers! 
These sleek tumblers come with 
a straw and a cleaner—perfect 
for on-the-go use.  
 
Price: $10 (Cash Only) 
 
Get yours today in the Women’s 
Ministry Office (A106) while sup-
plies last.  

Meet Heather Purser 
Our New Women’s Ministry Admin Assistant! 

 

We are thrilled to welcome Heather Purser as 
the new administrative assistant for the Wom-
en’s Ministry at Briarwood! Heather is married 
to Mark Purser, who serves as our college pas-

tor, and together they have three wonderful 
children: Emma Kate (8), Ellie (6), and Crawford 

(4), plus a new puppy keeping them on their 
toes! 

 

Heather is excited to be part of the Women’s 
Ministry team and looks forward to getting to 
know each of you. She has a heart for serving 
and can’t wait to support the ministry in ways 
that help you feel encouraged and equipped. 
Be sure to say hello when you see her around 
— we know you’ll love her as much as we do! 
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Calling all working women! Join us for an evening designed just for you—a time 

to pause, connect, and be encouraged. This special event offers a space to 
share a meal, enjoy fellowship, and engage with other women who understand 

the unique joys and challenges of balancing work and life. 
 

We want you to know that you are cared for and valued. This evening is created 
with you in mind, providing an opportunity to be refreshed and uplifted in the 

company of women who share similar experiences. 
 

Come as you are, and leave feeling encouraged and supported. We can’t wait 
to see you there! 

 
Thursday, March 6, 2025; 6;00-7:30 pm; G101 

Food: Taco Momma (Pay $10 at the door) 
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Registration opens March 1st. 
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Community Updates 

Congratulations to  

Matthew and Mary Beth Bush who 

welcomed Robert Carlisle Bush on 

December 31, 2024. 

Congratulations to  

David and Jennifer Bookout 

who welcomed  

Sally Elisabeth Bookout 

on January 2, 2025. 
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Briarwood Women’s Care Team 

The Briarwood Women’s Care Team’s primary focus is to serve 

as advocates for women experiencing significant needs and/

or in crisis, and to come alongside the staff and leadership as 

they minister to women in the congregation in difficult 

circumstances. 
 

To find out more information, or to request help, visit: 

 

briarwood.org/women-of-the-covenant/womens-care-team/  

https://briarwood.org/women-of-the-covenant/womens-care-team/

